
The school is raising money to develop the resources used in our           
Forest School Well-Being Curriculum. 

 
We would be grateful for any summer-inspired donations, from bubbles to buckets & 

spades, BBQ and picnic bits, toys & games, cocktail ingredients and more…! 
 

Please bring your donations to your child’s classrooms on Friday 12th July. 
This day will be a non-uniform day in return for a donation! 

 
Raffle tickets will go on sale from Tuesday 16th July. 

The draw will be made at the end of the school day on Monday 22nd July. 
 

                  Thank you very much!  


